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[bookmark: _GoBack]Minister Goodale,

My name is (Your Name Here). I’m located in (Town, Province). The reason I’m reaching out today is I’ve found out about yet another arbitrary action by the RCMP Firearms Laboratory declaring magazines for commonly available .22 caliber rifles in Canada as prohibited devices. These magazines have been in Canadian society for decades without incident and are likely numbered in the millions. I request that you look into this issue immediately. This action by the RCMP will put millions of Canadians in unauthorized possession of a prohibited device. There is clearly no public safety benefit associated with these actions. The victimization of such a large segment of our society should be seriously considered. 

As Minister of Public Safety, I’m sure you’re well aware that licensed gun owners are not a problem in Canada, yet we are regularly targeted, harassed and of course criminalized by these bureaucracies. This is neither fact-based governance nor is it reflective of a free and equitable society. Your assistance would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
(Your Name Here)

